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Contact:  Gloria Allred 
Phone:  323-653-6530 

Email:  gallred@amglaw.com 

 

Statement in response to the New York Post 

  
The article in the New York Post portrays our law firm, Allred Maroko and 

Goldberg (AMG), in a completely false light.  We have earned the respect, trust 

and loyalty of more than 10,000 clients over nearly 50 years that we have been 

practicing law and we have won in excess of one billion dollars for our clients. In 

addition, we have won many legal precedents in courts of law which have helped 

many victims even if they were not our clients.   

  

The New York Post article accuses us of exploiting our clients and taking a 

fee of 75%. This is a preposterous and false allegation. We did not get where we 

are by exploiting anyone. We have achieved our success by winning victories in 

courts of law and in settlements with and without lawsuits.  

  

Our contingency fees align with those charged by other victims’ rights 

attorneys with similar backgrounds, education, experience, and success. At no 

point in our 49 years of practice have our fees ever been 75% or anything close to 

that. Furthermore, not a single client has ever alleged to us that we have charged 

or would charge such a fee. 

  

We question why The New York Post chose to publish an article relying on 

“anonymous sources” rather than naming them.  Why is a source they claim is 
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critical of me not identified? Transparency and credibility matter, and the absence 

of named sources raises important questions about The New York Post and the 

bias that it has against me as an extremely successful woman lawyer. 

  

This appears to be yet another politically motivated attack by a right-wing 

tabloid publication attempting to discredit me and my law firm. The New York 

Post and The Wall Street Journal are both owned by NewsCorp, a major 

conservative corporation that is not known to be a supporter of women lawyers 

who fight for justice and expanded rights for women and minorities, as I have 

done throughout my entire professional career.  These publications have shown 

little support for those who fight for justice on behalf of those who have been 

denied it.  

  

Their attempts to misrepresent us will not succeed. We will not be deterred 

by their efforts to cast us in a false and negative light. Our commitment to seeking 

justice for our clients will continue as will our record of success on behalf of our 

clients both in settlements and courts of law.  

 

Gloria Allred 

Attorney at Law 

March 14, 2025 

 


